
What Alternatives did we Consider (P28)  

It is not clear that alternative patterns of growth were considered in preparing the plan. In particular 

it is not clear if the Plan has considered the benefits of allowing an appropriate proportion of future 

growth to be located in rural areas to support existing villages.  

Recommendation: A refined strategy should be considered that allows an appropriate proportion of 

growth to take place in sustainable village locations to compliment that being focused to strategic 

allocations.    

 


